
 

PUBLIC FILE ACCESS AND PROCEDURE 

You are entitled to certain information about our operations and our performance under the Community Reinvestment 
Act (CRA), including, but not limited to, information about our branches, such as their location and services provided at 
them; the public section of our most recent CRA Performance Evaluation, prepared by the FDIC; and comments received 
from the public relating to our performance in helping to meet community credit needs.  

The information is contained in our Public File and is accessible electronically here in the CRA section of our website. If 
you are unable to access or view the public file for any reason, you may schedule an appointment to view the file or 
request hard copies of any of the information listed by: 

1. Emailing our CRA Officer directly at cra@maine.bank,  
2. Calling us at 1-833-762-0313, or  
3. Stopping by any of our branch locations. 

If hard copies are requested, please note that the Bank will provide that information within 30 calendar days of your 
request. 

 

Please note the following:  

On January 1, 2020, Biddeford Savings Bank and Mechanics Savings Bank 
merged to form Maine Community Bank.  

On January 1, 2025, Gorham Savings Bank merged with Maine 
Community Bank.  

To request historical data for the prior institutions, please contact the CRA 
Officer at cra@maine.bank or by mail to CRA Officer, Maine Community 
Bank, One India Street, Portland, ME 04101. 

 


